[Porbee

working with you

Public Works

10 Peel Centre Dr.
Suite A
Brampton, ON
L&6T 4B9

tel: 905-791-7800

peelregion.ca

January 23, 2018

Dear Resident:

Please be advised that the cart-based waste collection program in your area has been
postponed. Continue to use your current bag-based waste collection method until
further notice.

An Open House is scheduled for:

Wednesday January 31%, 2018

Mississauga Valley Community Centre
1275 Mississauga Valley Blvd., Mississauga
7pm — 8pm

Councillor Fonseca and Region Staff will present at this event, to answer any questions
and to set up site visits for your complex to help with storage concerns.

Staff will bring carts and provide cart storage recommendations. If you have already
selected your carts, please be assured that we will keep your choices on file for
if/when the program starts in your area.

Thank you,

Paula Della Bianca
Project Manager, Curbside Policies and Programs
Waste Management

CC. Councillor €. Fonseca, Ward 3



